
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Kenneth Rodgers"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00401 - Bullitt Utilities surcharge case
Date: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 2:28:00 PM

Dear  Mr. Rodgers:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Bullitt Utilities for a surcharge.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2016-00401. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00401

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Kenneth Rodgers 
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 11:25 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Re: Case # 2016-00401

Hillview Ky. 40229

Sent from my iPhone

> On Dec 6, 2016, at 11:14 AM, PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov> wrote:
>
> Mr. Rodgers
>
> In order to place your comment into the case file, I need to know your city of residence. Please provide it. Thank
you.
>
> Andrew Melnykovych
> Director of Communications
> Kentucky Public Service Commission
> 502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
> 502-330-5981 (cell)
> Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Kenneth Rodgers 
> Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 7:18 PM

andrew.melnykovych
Received



> To: PSC - Public Information Officer
> Subject: Case # 2016-00401
>
>
> In regards to the Bullitt Utilities proposed surcharge, I for one don't want this to go through.  They were able to
abandon their responsibilities and leave the residents in Hunters Hollow with a mess!  We paid our sewage bill
every month and we were left high and dry and they were able to "abandon in place".  Now they want money back? 
What about all the residents that had their basements flooded with raw sewage and the creeks that were overrun with
bacteria infested water!  If this goes through we should start a class action lawsuit for OUR money back!
>
>



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2016-00401

*Bullitt Utilities, Inc. dba Hunters Hollow Sewer
P. O. Box 818
Hillview, KY  40129

*Holland N McTyeire V
Bingham Greenebaum Doll LLP
3500 National City Tower
101 South Fifth Street
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202

*Jeanette M Henson
Bingham Greenebaum Doll LLP
3500 National City Tower
101 South Fifth Street
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202

*James R Irving
Bingham Greenebaum Doll LLP
3500 National City Tower
101 South Fifth Street
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202

*Robert W Keats
Keats & Schwietz, PLLC
PO Box 221377
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40252

*Susan H Mays
Bingham Greenebaum Doll LLP
3500 National City Tower
101 South Fifth Street
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202




